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March 9, 2017  
Thursday 9 8:15 a.m. 3rd Grade @ Public Library 
Monday 13 5:30 p.m. PTL Meeting in the 8th Grade Classroom 
  7:00 p.m. Board of Education Meeting 
Tuesday 14  Math 24 Competition 
Wednesday 15 2:00 p.m. Lenten Service 
  5:00 p.m. 6th & 7th Grades serve the Lenten Supper 
Thursday 16 1:30 p.m. K - 8th Grades @ Sacred Heart School to watch Aladdin Jr. 

 
CHURCH ATTENDANCE 
Church attendance among our students is important for their spiritual growth and witness.   
Please make weekend worship part of your family life and invite others to join you. 

  

 March         12 10:30 a.m. Children’s Choir 
 19 10:30 a.m. Jr. Choir 
 26 8:00 a.m. Cherub Choir 

 

 April              9    8:00 a.m. Children’s Choir w/ Adult Choir 
  8:00 a.m. Jr. Choir 
  10:30 a.m. Cherub Choir 

 

Students should arrive at Concordia Hall 15 minutes  before the service begins to warm up.  
 

Cherub Choir:  Kindergarten - 2nd Grade        Children’s Choir:  3rd - 5th Grade        Jr. Choir:  6th - 8th Grade 
 

 
THE SEASON OF LENT 
During the season of Lent we will have services on Wednesdays at 2:00 & 7:00 p.m. The students will 
be attending the 2 p.m. service instead of morning chapel. You are welcome to join us! 
 
LENTEN SUUPER - Wednesday, March 15, will be served by the 6th & 7th grade students. The menu 
for the evening will be turkey sandwiches, hot dishes, salads and dessert.  Please join us for a tasty 
supper!   
 

 

Our annual celebration of National Lutheran Schools Week is done for another year.  We 
always look forward to this week because we know and believe in the value of our 
Lutheran School and want to share this.  It is extra work on everyone’s part but the result 

is well worth the effort.  Thanks to all who participated in and supported any of the events from starting 
the week in church to the pancake breakfast to the book fair.  Thank You. 
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K 1st 2nd 3rd 4th 5th 6th 7th 8th Overall  

42% 44% 75% 82% 70% 84% 77% 86% 75% 70% 
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MATH 24 COMPETITION 
Nine St. Peter's students will compete in a district math competition at the Voyager on March 14th. The 
4th, 5th, and 6th graders will be competing in the game Math 24, where students need to use math 
operations to get to the number 24. Good luck to all the competitors! 
 
 
 
 
      
 
REGISTRATION TIME IS HERE!!  
Information to register for the 2017 - 2018 school year was mailed to families recently.  If you have 
friends or family that may be interested in enrolling, please have them contact the school office or they 
may go online at www.stpetersreedsburg.com. 
 

ST. PETER’S IS WISCONSIN SCHOOL CHOICE 
 
This program is a state-wide program that allows families to apply for state aid that will cover your 
registration and tuition cost of attending St. Peter’s School.  Currently this program is available for the 
2017-2018 school year for St. Peter’s students entering PRE-K 4, Kindergarten and 1st grade, or 
students that are new to St. Peter’s in PRE-K 4 - 8th grade.  Applications maybe found online at 
http://dpi.wi.gov/sms/choice-programs/student-applications.   Deadline to apply to April 20, 2017.    
 

ATTENTION: RETURNING SCHOOL CHOICE STUDENTS 
 
For those families who currently have a child attending St. Peter’s under the School Choice Program, 
you will need to go the the website listed above and enter your information for a “returning student”.  
 

If you have any questions, or would like some assistance in the application process, please stop by the 
office. We will be happy to help. 
 

4th Grade 5th Grade 6th Grade 
Kaiden Fuhrman Hunter Abbott Madeline Corbin 

Kade Parrish Zack Brekke Nathan Stando 
Kelan Zuelke  McKenna Murphy Reese Swanson 



 
SPELLING BEE 
The Lower Grade Spelling Bee was held on Wednesday, March 8th. Those 
representing their class are listed below. The highlighted name is the class champion. 
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SACRED HEART TO PERFORM “ALADDIN JR.” 

 
Kindergarten – 8th grades have been invited to Sacred Heart for their production of “Aladdin Jr”, on 
Thursday, March 16th at 1:30 p.m. Permission slips are being sent home with students today. 
Kindergarten – 3rd grade will be riding bus to Sacred Heart, 4th - 8th grade classes will be walking. 

�

THE BOOK FAIR IS AN OUTSTANDING SUCCESS! �  
 
Our Spring Book Fair sales exceeded our goal and we were able to purchase a total of 113 new books 
for our school library and classroom libraries. Thank you to everyone who shopped at our fair and an 
extra big thank you to all of the volunteers that helped make this fair a success!! 
 
A FUN TIME WAS HAD BY ALL AT THE READ-IN!  
 
Our PTL hosted the 4th annual Read-In last week and would like to extend a huge THANK YOU to all 
who participated in the event!  We had a great turnout and many wonderful readers were showcased at 
the event. They include Upper Grade readers:  Joshua Corbin, Quinn Schuppner, Hunter Stanford, 
Baily Van Coulter, Melissa Dietz, Addison Proctor, Arianna Proctor, Madeline Corbin and Gianna 
Schmidt, The 3rdGrade Class, Bonnie Remmele, Linda Pingel, and Miss Laura from the Public 
Library.  You ALL did a great job entertaining us for the evening!  Congratulations to Ava Grace Van 
Coulter, Emma Herritz and Kylee Molitor, winners of the Book Fair Gift Certificates! ��

�
SCHOLASTIC BOOKS FOR SALE IN THE OFFICE 
 
Scholastics Books has made available books at a significantly reduced price of $1.00 each, for those 
who may not otherwise have been able to purchase a book at the Book Fair.  Please stop by the office 
to make your purchase.  

�
PARENT-TEACHER LEAGUE MEETING 
Please join our PTL Meeting on Monday, March 3rd at 5 p.m. in the 8th grade room. Your input and 
suggestions are very much appreciated!  It is hard to believe we will be planning events from now until 
the end of the school year! Some items being discussed will be Parent Teacher Conference Snacks, 
Teacher Appreciation Luncheon, and Volunteer Appreciation Picnic. If you or someone you know may 
be interested in joining the PTL board next year, please inquire! It is a great way to continue supporting 
our wonderful teachers and nurturing a Christian education for our students. Hope to see you at the 
meeting! 

1st Grade  2nd Grade  3rd Grade  4th Grade 
Grace Abbott Lukas Albrecht Trenton Dehn  Ashlyn Mathews  
Kallie Parrish Grant Weber  Anna Gerike Sophia Paden 

Aurora Murphy  Ethan Wilcox Baron Koch Kelan Zuelke 
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~ SR YOUTH will meet on March 15th, 6-8 p.m. (During Lent, Sr Youth will have open 
         gym/games from 6-7 p.m. and then attend the 7 p.m. service together.) 
 

~ JR YOUTH will meet on March 22nd in the gym after we serve the Lenten Supper.  There will  
                          be a devotion and games until 8 p.m. Devotion:  God’s Plan 
 

~ NO YOUTH – March 29th 
 
SR AND JR YOUTH EVENT -  March 18 
Horse drawn bobsled ride at Phil Schroeder's farm from 3 to 6pm!! We will enjoy a bobsled ride and 
enjoy a campfire where we will roast hot dogs and s'mores. NO SNOW?  We will enjoy a wooden 
wheel wagon ride instead!!  A big thank you to Mr. Schroeder for a youth filled fun time!! Please contact 
me to put your name on the list. 
 

YOUTH LENTEN SUPPER -  March 22  
Youth will be hosting the Lenten Supper down in Concordia Hall from 5  to 6:30 p.m. All youth families 
are asked to contribute/participate in this church activity. We will be serving a taco bar with all the 
fixing’s.  Shifts are available for youth and parents to help serve from 3:30-5:30pm and from 5:30-
6:30pm. Please let me know what items you may be able to bring and any shift that you are available to 
help.   
 

JR YOUTH EVENT - May 5 - 7  
This community youth event will be held at Expeditions Unlimited in Baraboo. Activities include low and 
high ropes course, paintball, games, and a campfire. The cost to attend is $120. A $60 deposit is due 
now to reserve your spot and the remaining $60 is to be paid by Friday, April 28th. Checks payable to  
St. Peter's and may be handed in to the office or given to me. For 8 th graders getting confirmed on 
this weekend : If you would still like to attend, please know it is ok to leave on Saturday night or 
early Sunday morning to prepare for Confirmation Day. Our Saturday night schedule is as follows: 
Group Games - 7:30pm, Church Groups - 8:30pm, Campfire - 9pm, Free Time - 9:30pm, and we head 
to our cabins at 11:30pm. Activities such as ropes course and paintball will be done during the day on 
Saturday. 

If you have any questions about Youth or any of the se events, please contact me anytime 
at 608-477-1159 or by email at jenniferanderson@saintpetersls.com . 
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